June 14, 2002
Dear Health Agency Professional:

Several months ago your agency was invited to participate in a focus group
designed to address additional services that DALNET (Detroit Area Library
Network) could offer to various health-related agencies in southeastern Michigan.
Your agency was unable to send a representative but did express interest. The
most frequently suggested service generated by the focus group, was the
development of a health-related agency calendar that would allow agencies to
view at a glance non-conflicting dates as an aid to planning their activities.

We are pleased to announce that we addressed this concern and have
developed a web-based calendar that allows your staff or customers to search
for information using different criteria, allows your agency to instantly update their
calendar, and can be linked to your existing web site. Of course there is no
charge for this service.

Once your agency is registered, your staff can enter all appropriate event
information. No special skills are required and your agency is responsible for
keeping the information up to date. Events planned up to one year in advance
may be entered at anytime.

Please take a moment to review the website : http.//www. heaithcalendar.org
For further membership information please contact us at (313) 577-9056 or your
agency may register online.

We look forward to your participation.

Sincerely,

Duryea H. Callaway
QOutreach Coordinator
DALNET

This is a pilot project that is currently funded through a grant received from the Ameritech
Foundation through The Friends of the Detroit Public Library



